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From: Roberta Easton   
Sent: Wednesday, 25 February 2015 7:33 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Ashfield Council 
 
I understand Ashfield has consulted with the community about the Special Rate Variation which I DON'T 
SUPPORT FOR THE FOLLOWING REASONS. 
 
The local community had many representative at the meeting to decide this.  The local community have 
been misrepresented, the local community strongly opposed the rebuild of the aquatic centre.  Of course the 
residents of the Ashfield council want a better Suburb but we are left feeling betrayed as the Ashfield 
council chambers was grossly over budget and we are scared that the Ashfield pool project will be the 
same.  The local area footpaths are badly in need of repair and somebody will do major damage to 
themselves and sue the council. 
 
Yes the residents want a Better suburb but with a better plan and budget. 
 
 
 Roberta and Patrick Easton 




